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As some of you may have already heard, Headquarters has initiatived a reorganization of our national 

subregions and districts. As a part of this reorganization, Colorado will now be joining Subregion 5 under 

the leadership of Rev. Kevin Thompson. We look forward to what will come of these new developments 

and want to also give an open invitation to the upcoming subregional Famicon happening this Saturday 

from 11am to 4pm local time. All are welcome to attend, and further details can be found below. 

 

 
 

 
 

YOU ARE INVITED!  

 

Join us for Subregion 5 FAMICON 2021 where you can hear updates and become part of the team for 

making a victorious 2021!  Find out how you can be involved in supporting True Parents , how your 

efforts can be included in our national goals, and connect with other brothers and sisters to make those 

goals happen  

 

See our video message from Subregional Director, Rev. Thompson, with more details! 



 

 

 

FAMICON will be on Saturday, January 30th, 10 AM to 3 PM PST. Open to all members! 

 

Basic Schedule: 

 

10:00 AM PST: Connecting in Heart: Creating Identity Statements 

 

12:00 PM PST: LUNCH 

 

12:30 PM PST: 2027 Goals for the Subregion 

 

2:30 PM PST: District Breakouts 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/98628952403 

Meeting ID: 986 2895 2403 

 

One tap mobile 

+16699006833,,98628952403# US (San Jose) 

+13462487799,,98628952403# US (Houston) 

 

We'll see you there!  

 

 
Invitation to Famicon from Rev. Thompson 

 


